MAR 1 4 1989

HYDROLOGY SECTION

March 8, 1989

Mr. Fred Aguirre City of Albuquerque P.O. Box 1293 Albuquerque, NM 87103

Re: Barelas Court Townhomes

Project No. 3683

Resubmittal of Drainage Report

Dear Fred:

We submitted the Preliminary Drainage Report for the referenced project on November 7, 1988. Mr. Roger Green of the Hydrology Section sent us a letter on November 28, 1988, requesting revisions which we have now incorporated into the Final Drainage Report. Enclosed for your review and final plat approval are two (2) copies of the Drainage Report, a Drainage Information sheet, and a copy of the conference recap sheet.

Please call me if you have questions or need any additional information.

Sincerely

James V. Domenick, P.E.

Principal

/kc

Enclosure

xc: Ron Carter

Marc Schiff Greg Olson